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To Whom it may concern.
I wish to register my deep concern about the proposed new Code of conduct drawn up by the
Medical Board of Australia.
It is reprehensible that such a code of Conduct should be proposed that interferes with a medical
doctor's ability to determine accurate medical diagnoses' and communicate about medical cases
in terms that are NOT hobbled by the current wave of social engineering experimentation that is
directly opposed to sound common sense and fundamental biological science.
Doctors MUST be permitted to tell medical truth at all levels.
I urge you to abandon the proposed Code in favour of retaining the perfectly adequate 2009
Code that stands today.
Yours sincerely
Murray L. Morton




